
 
My name is Brad Marks, and I live in Brisbane. My sister in-law and 4-year-old niece 
live in Collector, NSW, located 20km from the proposed Tarago Incinerator.  I object 
to Veolia’s proposed incinerator being built in Tarago. 
   
If this incinerator is so safe, WHY is the NSW Government going to huge lengths 

to ship millions of tonnes of garbage so far away from the source in Sydney, 

generating millions of unnecessary emissions in a climate emergency?  
 

This is a classic case of NIMBYism (Not In My Back Yard). If the NSW Government 

deems the Tarago Incinerator as safe for the Tarago community then it should be 

burnt at the source of the garbage - which is Sydney. 

  

  

I, Brad Marks, have not made any reportable political donations in the last two years. 
I, Brad Marks, acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration.  

 

 


